
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Kurdistan Justice Group delegation, discusses
political scene & Current crisis

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received in his office in Baghdad the

delegation  of  the  Kurdistan  Justice  Group  on  18/4/2022,  and  stressed  the  importance  of

everyone’s concession for the benefit of Iraq and its people, pointing to the need to search

for Iraqi solutions to the problems and crises that are taking place in the country.

His Eminence reviewed the existing political scene and ways to exit the current crisis.


